
As of May 10, 2022 

Hello!Japan Online Guidelines:  

 

1. The Embassy of Japan can only conduct lessons during the following hours: 

Monday to Friday, 9AM to 12Noon and 2PM to 4:30PM 

 

2. Schools/Organizations should host the online meeting session and provide the link 

to the Embassy. The online meeting should be private and exclusive only to the 

registered participants.  

 

3. Participants are requested to display their first names (or follow their school’s 

format).  

 

4. Recording of the session is not allowed. 

 

5. Streaming the session via website, youtube, facebook or other online sites and 

social media sites is not allowed. 

 

6. Do not share the online meeting code or any other related details to people who 

are not part of the class.  

 

7. The requesting organization and their participants are responsible for their own 

internet connection. The Embassy does not provide internet connection for the 

requesting organization and the participants. 


